
Attention Bowling Members 

 

Nominations are called for candidates for election of members for the Male 

selection committee for the year 2021-2022. Nominations for election of 

these positions must be lodged with the Secretary Manager of the Company 

prior to 4:00pm on Friday 12th November 2021. Nomination forms will be 

emailed/posted by request to the Secretary Manager 

(angus@thehillsclub.com.au). Nomination forms for the Selection Committee 

are to be emailed or posted to the Secretary Manager of the Company who 

will check to make sure all necessary requirements on the nomination forms 

have been completed and are in order.  

Each nomination must be signed by any two (2) members eligible to attend 
and vote at the meeting as proposer and seconder and endorsed by the 
candidate signifying the candidate’s consent.  The names of the candidates 
shall be placed on the Notice Board by the Secretary as nominations are 
received.   
 
Only male members in the following categories shall be eligible to nominate 
as a selector or attend and vote at the Male Selectors General Meeting: 
Full Bowling Members 
Life Members 
 
The number of selectors to be elected annually shall be four (4). The Club 
Bowls Secretary will be a permanent member of the committee.  At the 
discretion of the Board of directors the club coach can be made an ex officio 
member of the committee. The selectors shall appoint a chairman from the 
(4) elected members. 
 
 

Angus Rimmer 

Secretary Manager 

The Hills District Bowling Club 
 


